
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
To: All Media 
Att: News Editors 
For immediate release 
 
24 October 2023  
  
  
MEC CHILOANE TO LAUNCH THUTO KE MAATLA SCHOOL OF SPECIALISATION  
  
Gauteng Education MEC Matome Chiloane will on Thursday, 26 October 2023, launch 
Thuto Ke Maatla Engineering School of Specialisation with a focus on Manufacturing of 
Industrial Equipment in Tembisa. 
 
Schools of Specialisation are the country’s most innovative public ordinary schools in 
which learners are immersed within career fields that are crucial to our economy. These 
schools enable learners to specialise in either Maths, Science & ICT; Engineering; 
Commerce & Entrepreneurship; Sports; or Performing & Creative Arts.  
 
This marks the 30th launch of a School of Specialisation by the Gauteng Department of 
Education (GDE), bringing us much closer to the vision of having at least 36 such schools 
across the province. 
 
  
Members of the media are invited as follows:  
  
Date:  Thursday, 26 October 2023 
Time:  09:00 AM 
Venue: 267 Maokeng Street, Tembisa 
 
For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 
Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860 or Spokesperson for Gauteng 
Education MEC Matome Chiloane, Xolani Mkhwemte on 084 513 9285. 
  
For more updates regarding GDE related news and information, follow us on our 

website and social media platforms: 

 

Facebook: The Gauteng Department of Education 

X: @EducationGP1 

Instagram: @gautengdepartmentofeducation  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Department of 

Education's portal at https://education.gauteng.gov.za  
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